
 

SCHOOL: R.C Palmer 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

ATHETIC FEES 

 

This letter indicates the extra-curricular participation athletic fee your child may have spoken with you about. We are asking 
each player to pay a participation fee to subsidize the cost of uniforms, officiating, league registration and transportation. A 
specific list of the allocation of athletic fees can be found below. 

 
Athletic Fees: 

 
Fall 

Senior Girls Volleyball                $90 
 
 

Junior Girls Volleyball                 $80 
 
 

Juvenile Girls Volleyball              $80 
 
 

Bantam Girls Volleyball              $95 
 
 

Senior Boys Soccer                    $80 

Winter 
Senior Basketball                  $275 
 

Junior Basketball                   $175 
 

Juvenile Basketball               $175 
 

Bantam Basketbal                 $160 
 

Table Tennis                           $20 
 

Gymnastics                             $60 

Spring 
Track and Field (all grades)    $20 
 

Badminton (all grades)            $90 
 

Ultimate Jr/Sr                          $50 
 

Tennis (all grades)                  $50 
 

Golf (all grades)                     TBA 
 

Senior Girls Soccer                 $80 
 
 

Please note that additional team fees may apply. 
 

Allocation of Athletic Fees: 
 

The Student Athletic Fees Help Pay for The Following: 
• Team uniforms • Minor officials (Scorekeepers) 
• First aid training equipment Team • Minor repair costs of equipment 
• Registration fees • Coaches reference materials 
• BCSS Fees • Administrative equipment 
• RSSAA Fees • Perpetual plaque engraving 
• Tournament Fees • Awards 
• South Fraser SSAA Fees • Sport Specific equipment 
• Major officials (Referees)  

 
Team Specific Fees May Help Pay for Some of the Following (Additional): 
• Transportation costs • Team clothing cost 
• Team equipment costs • Other miscellaneous costs 

 
Each player must submit the athletic fee prior to participating. If the fee is not submitted, the player will not play. If there are 
any questions or concerns, please contact Athletic Director at the school. 

 
Thank you, 

 
 

September 2021 


